
CYNGOR SIR POWYS COUNTY COUNCIL

County Council
24th January 2019 

REPORT AUTHOR: County Councillor Stephen Hayes, Portfolio Holder for 
Adult Social Care              

SUBJECT: Question from County Councillor Iain McIntosh    

Can the portfolio holder and cabinet member for adult services please let me 
know if there were any plans to close the Arosfa Day Centre in Camden Road, 
Brecon, before the 13th December 2018?

Response

Thank you for your question as to whether there had been any plans to close Arosfa 
Day Centre in Brecon prior to the 13th December 2018.  I can confirm that while 
much work has been ongoing with the day services for older people following the 
Cabinet decision on the service in December 2016, there were no plans to close the 
Arosfa Day Centre before the 13th December 2018. 

 


